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A new reporfing system at
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A new reporting system at
W. A. Day School

Term One Réport Card
“Lead our Pack” Schedule

The First Term report cards will go home on
November 20th, 2024.

Lead our Pack Conferences:
You will need to book an appointment

0 November 20th from 4:00-7:00

2 November 21st from 8:30-3:30
Please note a change in calendar. There
is no school for students this day.

O November 26th from 4:00-7:00

We strongly encourage you to bring your child to the
“Lead our Pack” conferences. We will send more
information on how to book these appointments
soon!




A new reporting system at

W. A. Day School

“Track Our Paék” Schedule

2024-2025 School Year Overview

O November “Lead Our Pack”

Students will receive a report card and will participate in
“Lead our Pack™ conferences with their family and their
teacher. Students will demonstrate their learning and share
their leadership binders. The teacher, students, and families
will choose an area of focus for the student's Wildly Important
Goals (WIGs)

O March “Track Our Pack”

Students will receive a report card and will participate in
“Track our Pack” conferences with their family and their
teacher. Students will review their WIGs with their family. WIGs
can be adjusted as heeded for the remainder of the school
year.

O June “Celebrate Our Pack”

Students will receive a report card with personalized
comments outlining their progress with their WIGs over the
course of the year and specific information about outcome
chievement.




